

Church Road, North Newton Somerset, TA7 0BG

P: 01278 662140 E: office@nncps.org

W: www.NorthNewtonSchool.co.uk

April 2# 2025

Welcome from the Head,

The Summer Term Begins!

Welcome back to the start of our Summer term! We hope you all had a restful and enjoyable Easter break. It has been lovely when dropping into classes to see how settled and keen children are with our new learning projects. Each class will have their curriculum maps and knowledge organisers ready for you to access. These will be available on our school website and also a link will be sent out to you soon. As always, this term promises to be a busy and exciting one, packed with a wide range of learning opportunities and special events for our children to enjoy.

We are especially looking forward to the return of our much-loved **May Fayre**, which will take place on Saturday **14th June**—always a highlight in our calendar. We also have school photos, **Sports Day**, **Art Week, Badgers' residential** and our **Upper KS2 Summer production**. Please keep an eye out for further information on all these events as the term progresses.

We are also delighted to be holding a special **VE Day celebration afternoon** for the children, hosted by **Harvest Moon**. See poster below. More details will be shared with families in a separate letter.

This half term is a particularly important one for our **Year 6 pupils**, who are working hard in preparation for their **SATs**, which begin on **Monday 12th May**. We are incredibly proud of their focus and effort. To help them start each day with confidence and a full stomach, we'll once again be offering **breakfast before the tests**—Please return the reply slip by Monday if you wish your child to attend.

A quick reminder to all families about our school uniform expectations: please ensure that children come to school each day in the correct school uniform and PE kit. Maintaining high standards in appearance helps promote a strong sense of school community and pride. If you have any questions or are unsure about any aspect of the uniform, please don't hesitate to get in touch.

We're looking forward to a fantastic term ahead and thank you, as always, for your continued support.

Kind regards

Mrs Leach

Dates for your diary
Summer Term 2025

Tuesday 29th April Rounders club 3.20pm – 4.20pm Wednesday 30th April Multi skills club 3.20pm – 4.20pm

Thursday 1st May Art club 3.20pm – 4.20pm

Friday 2nd May Football club 3.20pm – 4.20pm

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday

Tuesday 6th May May King & Queen Speeches

Rounders club 3.20pm – 4.20pm

Wednesday 7th May Multi skills club 3.20pm – 4.20pm

Thursday 8th May VE Day 80 years - More details coming soon

Art club 3.20pm - 4.20pm

Friday 9th May Football club 3.20pm – 4.20pm

Monday 12th May SATS week

Tuesday 13th May

Rounders club 3.20pm – 4.20pm

Wednesday 14th May

Multi skills club 3.20pm – 4.20pm

Thursday 15th May Summer census 25

Art club 3.20pm - 4.20pm

Friday 16th May Football club 3.20pm – 4.20pm

Tuesday 20th May

Last Rounders club 3.20pm – 4.20pm

Wednesday 21st May

Last Multi skills club 3.20pm – 4.20pm

Thursday 22nd May Last Art club 3.20pm – 4.20pm

Friday 23rd May Last Football club 3.20pm – 4.20pm

Half term

Monday 2nd June Inset

Tuesday 3rd June Return to school
Thursday 6th June Y6 starts Swimming

Tuesday 10th June School photos

Wednesday 11th June New Intake Meeting

Wednesday 18th June Sports Day (Reserve date 25/06/25)

Saturday 14th June Annual May Fayre with a summer twist

Please make a note of these dates to avoid any confusion and questions left via email or on our Facebook page. We have had 6 phone calls/emails since returning to school asking about clubs and uniform.

Summer 2025 School Uniform

Mondays School uniform for all classes.

Tuesdays School uniform for all classes – PE Kit for

Netball club, change at lunch time.

Wednesdays PE kit for all classes.

Thursdays School uniform for all classes

Fridays PE kit for all classes

PE, all children must wear either a school blue jumper, fleece or cardigan (with logo), white T-shirt, Black/blue shorts/joggers/leggings (no brand logos) Trainers, long hair tied back, and stud earrings for safety reasons



Play Safe
Please can we remind all
parents, children
(included pre-school
children) are NOT
allowed to use the 'play
safe' at home time whilst
waiting to leave the
school site. This is due to
our insurance cover not
covering the children at
home time.





Thursday 8th May 2025 80th Anniversary of VE Day

In association with the Harvest Moon, North Newton Primary
School will be participating in commemorating and celebrating
Peace in Europe at the end of World War 2

During the afternoon children will:

have Jelly & Ice Cream* organised by the Harvest Moon

decorate cakes and biscuits* organised by the Harvest Moon

Take part in a costume parade at 2.30pm - parents invited

Scones and Jam will be provided for parents'

Tea/coffee for 50p organised by the Harvest Moon

*Dietary needs will be catered for.











41 Children

157 Books read

246 Chapters read

£769.20 raised

£460.20 added by Usborne (60%)

Total = £1236.00

128 books and 5 box set purchased for your children to enjoy.





We Need You!

Our amazing PTFA is always looking for extra help and we'd love to have you on board! Whether you're keen to join the committee or just happy to lend a hand now and then (like running a stall at the May Fayre), every bit of help makes a big difference.

No contribution is too small—everything the PTFA does goes directly toward raising money for our children to enjoy fun, enriching extracurricular events.

If you're able to help in any way, please let us know.

Together, we can make great things happen for our school community!